
Lake Shore Obstetrics and Gynecology, LLC is working hard to keep our patients and staff safe in the 
setting of Covid-19.   

Beginning Monday, March 23rd we are adjusting our Chicago office hours and will close at 3:30 pm.  

We are requesting that all patients with potential exposure to the virus or symptoms of the virus (fever, 
cough, diarrhea) refrain from coming to the office at all to avoid spread to our staff and other patients. 
We will be waiving same day cancellations fees for our patients who are sick or who are choosing to stay 
home out of precaution. 

 As you may be aware, there are currently recommendations to avoid any non-essential travel or 
activities. At this time we are recommending that our patients over age 60 reschedule their annual 
examination appointments for later in the summer. We are optimistic that the concerns over 
Coronavirus infection will be resolved by then.   

If you have a question about your health that you’d like to discuss with one of our providers we can take 
a message and forward it to them.  Also, we now have telehealth visits available for our patients. 

For our pregnant patients, we will remain open for your routine prenatal appointments assuming you do 
have not signs of infection or exposure concerns.  We ask that you minimize non-essential guests at your 
appointments to 1 person only, (keeping children at home or other adults beyond your partner).  

At this time it is not necessary to have a doctor's note for rescheduling or cancelling airline travel. Many 
airlines have offered to waive the fees up until March 31.  Please check their websites for that 
information.  

If you are requesting a note to work from home, please first contact your Human Resources 
Department. There may already be policies in place that support the ability to work from home as it is 
the recommendation at this time from the state of Illinois.   

We will continue to keep you updated so please check our lakeshoreobgyn-chicago.com website for 
regular announcements.   
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